UNIVERSITY HEALTH SERVICE
APPOINTMENTS SYSTEM – INFORMATION SHEET

The Practice offers a variety of appointment options to patients during our consulting hours, Monday – Friday, which are detailed below. Call 0131 650 2777 to make an appointment.
The Surgery is open on a Monday – Friday from 8.00 am to 6.00 pm.  

Out with these times and on designated public holiday dates an emergency healthcare service is available via NHS 24 by dialling 111.

For registered patients, we offer on-line appointment booking and this facility also allows you to change some of your basic information and also to request prescriptions.  This service is available 24 hours per day 7 days per week.  If you have not registered for this, then please speak to the receptionist the next time you are in the Practice if you would like access to this system.

Below are details of the type of appointments we offer each week.  If you are in doubt about appointment availability or access to our service, then please do not hesitate to contact Reception on 0131 650 2777.  Please note that we can not book or cancel appointments via our Practice E-mail address.

      1.  Open Access:

This type of appointment is available Monday – Friday from 9.00 am – 10.00 am.  This is a service only for our registered patients and is for immediate problems only.  All patients arriving during this session will be seen but there may be a lengthy wait, as we cannot predict numbers that we have to deal with during this time.  For routine matters, individual patients are encouraged to make an appointment. Routine appointments are usually 10 minutes.
2. Appointments:

We offer bookable appointments, which gives the patients a specific appointment time so that they can plan the rest of their day.  Appointment slots are released on a staggered basis so it is possible for patients to book appointments up to two weeks in advance.

3. Emergencies:

We have a duty doctor available during Surgery opening hours to deal with emergencies which arise during the day.  Advice can be given over the telephone or, if necessary, after triage, you may be advised to come in to the Surgery and a doctor will see you.
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